
 

 
University Council President Notes 

 
The 2018-2019 Platform of the Student Government Association 

 
Efficiency 

- Legion Pool parking lot is now a staff lot and closes at 5PM; students are 
now able to park there for free after 5PM. 

- Tate Deck Check now keeps track of available spaces within Tate Parking 
Deck. 

- EITS extended arch pass duo login to 14 days whereas it used to only 
remember users for 7 days. 

- The Georgia Center bus-stop will be re-done to allow students to safely 
cross the street. 
 

 
Transparency 

- Social media presence has increased drastically; user student 
engagement across all platforms, especially Twitter, have increased 
dramatically. 

 
 
Cooperation 

- Fourth annual Dawg Tag Day was on September 24th as a collaboration 
between a number of organizations. This Dawg Tag Day was the biggest 
ever in history; we gave out 6,000 Dawg Tags. 

- Small Club Allocations commenced last Monday, September 17th. We 
awarded a number of smaller organizations money to sustain their 
efforts. 

- SGA Early Voting Initiative will take place October 30th – October 31st. 
We’ve acquired 10 voting machines for students to utilize.  

 
 


